LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE MEMO, DECEMBER 2018
Hi Folks,

No comment on the weather this month.  Just our most sincere wishes for a wonderful Christmas, filled with family and friends, yummy things to eat and lots and lots of shared love and our fervent hope that the New Year brings you an abundance of blessings.

And, most of all, we want to offer our biggest, most all-encompassing THANK YOU  for all the hard work, time, talent, patience, willingness, and encouragement you have given to LIFESPAN this year.  Each year, at the luncheon, I remind you that we could not have a LIFESPAN if it were not for all of you.  All the members of the board, Lynn, Maria, Marilyn and I thank you from the bottom, top, middle and every other side of our hearts.  You are all AWESOME!!!!

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!!

